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Fiona Hill

From: Deirdre Flood <deirdre.flood@repak.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 9 June 2021 16:41
To: circulareconomy
Cc: Seamus Clancy; Tony O'Sullivan
Subject: Repak Ltd.’s submission to Ireland’s First Whole-of Government Circular Economy 

Strategy Public Consultation on the Proposed Publication of the Strategy 
Attachments: Repak  Submission Circular Economy Strategy  4 June (003).pdf; Repak Members' 

Plastic Pledge Report 2020.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached Repak Ltd.’s submission to Ireland’s First Whole-of Government Circular Economy Strategy 
Public Consultation on the Proposed Publication of the Strategy together with Repak Members’ Plastic Pledge 
Report 2020 as Appendix 1 to this report. 
 
We would be obliged if you could confirm your receipt of same. 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Deirdre Flood 
PA to the CEO 
 

 
 
Repak Ltd 
Red Cow Interchange Estate 
1 Ballymount Road 
Clondalkin 
D22 HW67    
 
T.   + 353 1 467 0190   
D.  + 353 1 461 9209 
M.  + 353 86 8217147 
www.repak.ie  
     
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

      
 
 
 


















































































































































































































